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As we’ve welcomed the New Year, we are proud to

reflect on the milestones, challenges, and collective

achievements in our community and at the Park City-

County Health Department. We have continued to

navigate the ever-changing landscape of public health

and are committed to the well-being of all of Park

County. Thank you for your support in 2023 and we look

forward to continuing to serve you this year. Keep

reading to find out more of what we have been up to!



In thanks to our sponsors from

Community Closet, Park County

Community Foundation, and

Town Pump, we are proud to

offer packs of diapers and wipes

each month to any family facing

financial hardship. This year, we

have given out more than 400

packs of diapers to community

members. No appointment is

necessary for this service.

NEW FACES
 This fall, we were thrilled to welcome two

new team members: Margaret Elliott, RD as

the WIC director, and Scott Konley, MS as our

sanitarian. Margaret serves the nearly 200

community members who utilize WIC

services. Scott inspects licensed

establishments such as food businesses,

vacation rentals, and more. 

DIAPER DEPOT

WOMEN, INFANTS, & CHILDREN

WIC offers healthy food, breastfeeding support, nutrition tips, and

connection to community resources. For more information and

eligibility requirements please visit our website or give us a call. 



Don’t qualify for the Best Beginnings Child Care

Scholarship? Check out the Gap Child Care

Scholarship. It’s available for residents of Park

County who:

Are working, in school, or re-entering the

workforce

Have children ages 0-5

Have an annual household income of $131,000

or less

Have a child in licensed childcare facility

Apply with this link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DVVL525

NEEDING CHILD
CARE?

We all know winter roads in Montana can be unpredictable.

Build an emergency kit for your car to be prepared for any

conditions. We suggest this kit includes water and snacks, a

blanket, warm clothing like hats and gloves, a portable cell

phone charger, a first aid kit, a tow rope, a flashlight, jumper

cables, and more. For more information, or to get more

ideas on what to add to your car preparedness kit, visit 

https://www.weather.gov/ilx/winter_drive2_social

BE PREPARED THIS WINTER

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DVVL525
https://www.weather.gov/ilx/winter_drive2_social


IMMUNIZATION

We continue to offer COVID-19 and influenza vaccines by request.

Please call our office at 406-222-4145 for any information on

immunizations or to schedule a vaccine appointment in our office.

We’d love to see you!

Wishing you health and happiness in 2024.

STAY CONNECTED

Find additional information or updates on our Facebook page, or

our Instagram @parkcountyhealthdepartment. For emergency

messaging, sign up for NIXLE alerts by texting your zip code to

888777. 


